TBI 10TH BIRTHDAY

(Admin meeting 29 January 2019)

Julie and I had a chat about the options.

We think:

· Some of the more ambitious proposals (multiple events in different villages, complicated themed celebrations) are going to be a lot of work, and the more “worthy” the event(s) the fewer people they are likely to attract;

· At the heart of what we want to do is a celebration;

· But, if possible, it would be good to also create something for the future.

So, our proposal is:

1. A Ceilidh

This is a nice, inclusive, way to celebrate the anniversary. We propose holding it in Resolis Hall because it’s got good acoustics, it has a separate room for food and chatting, and there’s scope for outdoor activities if we wanted. We thought it would be good to invite people who have been important in TBI in the past, eg former directors, Carin Schwarz, maybe some of the Transition Scotland folk, former employees, etc. We also thought it would be nice to have a few speeches/ maybe presentations in the interval between the two sets. We suggest September, on the basis that it gives us time to get things organised, nice to have it before the weather is too bad, but better to have it after the schools are back. It occurred to me after meeting with Julie that, if we end up with a few people from further afield interested, we could think about adding on some more content – which could just be an exploration of some nice bits of the Black Isle. Or, if there was the energy, we could add in some more content.

2. A new “Pocket Orchard”
This was inspired by a project John Wood has set up on the West coast, identifying small patches of land, mainly in public ownership, to plant a handful (at most) of fruit trees for community use. We may struggle to find suitable sites, but we thought, as a first stage, we could contact community councils. The proposal would be that, if they can identify suitable land, TBI provides the trees. Planting and maintenance would hopefully be done by volunteers, identified by TBI and the CC between them. We particularly liked this as a legacy that will grow and bear fruit! Of course, it may be that we fail to find any suitable sites, but we thought it worth a try.
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